Student Application for Funding to Attend and Participate 
in the 2011 ACPA Sustainability Institute
Boulder, Colorado, USA
June 12 – 14, 2011
Overview:
The UD Sustainability Task Force would like to support and cultivate UD student interest in campus sustainability issues and the UD Climate Action Plan.  To that end, the Task Force is seeking two undergraduate and two graduate students to join one or both of the co-chairs of the UD Sustainability Task Force (Dr.s John Madsen and Kathleen Kerr) at the ACPA Sustainability in Boulder, CO.  
We will need a time commitment that will begin in late June 2011 and continue through the 2011-2012 academic year. Selected students will be expected to fulfill the following responsibilities: Represent UD at the Institute on Sustainability to be held June 12-14, 2011 in Boulder, CO (http://www.myacpa.org/pd/sustainability/); and contribute to the efforts of the UD Sustainability Task Force by serving on one or more of the following working groups: 1) Sustainability Fund; 2) Earth Week Planning, 3) RecycleMania Planning, 4) Campus Sustainability Day Planning, 5) Green Liaisons, and 6) Marketing and Communication or on the Executive Committee.
For further information about this opportunity with the UD Sustainability Task Force, contact Kathleen Kerr (kkerr@udel.edu).
Application:
In order to qualify, you must be able to answer yes to the two following questions:

1. Will you be a UD student living in or close to Newark through the end of the 2011-2012 academic year? NO___Yes___ 

2. You must have the ability to attend the Sustainability Institute (full funding provided) in Boulder, CO this summer (http://www.myacpa.org/pd/sustainability/).  Are you able to do so? NO____Yes_____ 

GPA requirement:

If you are an undergraduate you must have a GPA of 2.5 or higher. Your current GPA is: _______
If you are graduate student you must have a GPA of 3.0 or higher. Your current GPA is: _______
Briefly answer the following questions:

1. - What contributions have you made to the University of Delaware in the area of sustainability and what have been your past accomplishments as a student at UD? (Feel free to attach a resume).

2. - What is your vision for continued participation with sustainability initiatives at UD?  
3. - Why are you interested in attending the Institute and what do you hope to learn? 
4. - Which working groups (listed above) are of interest to you and why?
Applications are due to Dr. Kathleen Kerr (kkerr@udel.edu) by April 8, 2011  

The Executive Committee of the UD Sustainability Task Force will make selections on April 11th and notify all applicants of decisions shortly after that meeting.
